
 

25th January 2022 

Dear Parents, 

We hope that you have had a lovely Christmas and New Year. 

We are the Year Six members of School Council. In case you are unaware, the role of 

School Council is to listen to the children’s thoughts, ideas and queries about the school. 

We take these ideas and share them in a meeting with our fellow School Councillors. Our 

aim is to improve the school for everyone. 

We would like to inform you about a fundraiser.  We want to raise money for new 

playground equipment. We will be changing the apparatus inside the coloured fencing, 

which will be available for every pupil to use. 

We will also be adding some new and improved playground markings. This will include 

hopscotch, and a new number square with a dice. 

Our fundraiser event will be a non-school uniform day on Friday 11th February. Your child 

can wear any appropriate clothing. This does not include any dress up costumes, as we 

might do this at a later date. 

In order to come in wearing non-school uniform, you will need to make a minimum 

donation of £1. This will all go towards the new apparatus for the playground. Your child’s 

class teacher will remind them before the day. 

Yours sincerely, 

Dylan Smith, Caelan Tyler, Lily Coleman and Mia Gomez 

(on behalf of the School Council)  

 

 


